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Dear Parents, 

 

Despite COVID and the risk assessment restrictions ensuring everyone is kept safe we are mindful that the sharing of 

information with you allows us all to work together to achieve the highest standards. As a school, our aim is to ensure 

quality provision in all areas to support the progress of your child.  Your support is also extremely valuable. A wealth 

of evidence shows that children with parents that take an interest in, and actively encourage, their learning tend to 

do better at school.  

 

With this in mind, we are keen to continue with Parent-Teacher Consultation Evenings this term. We would suggest that 

the opportunity to converse ‘face-to-face’ would be preferable and will therefore run Parents Evenings this term via 

Zoom (or by phone should you prefer).  

 

Tuesday 13th October: 3.30 – 6:30 pm  

Wednesday 14th October 3.30 – 6:30pm 

 

Blank Class Lists for you to sign up for an appointment will be laid on tables outside on the playpark field or the car 

park (depending on where you drop off and pick up) from Monday 28th, weather allowing. It is also possible to make an 

appointment by phone (01761 434548) or email: office@stmaryswrithlington.co.uk from this date.  

 

Appointments will be for 10 minutes and Zoom login details will be sent to all parents nearer the time.  Consultations will 

be based on: 

 

 How your child is getting on in school 

 Their next steps in learning 

 How you can support your child at home 

 If your child has SEND the class teacher will share the ‘My Plan’ with you 

Nursery 

Nursery parent teacher consultations will take place during the following days: 

Monday 12th 3:00-4:00pm 

Tuesday 13th 3:00-4:00pm 

Wednesday 14th 3:00-4:00pm 

Thursday 15th 3:00-4:00pm 

 

We look forward to seeing you all ‘virtually’ in a few weeks. If you are not able to attend a zoom, please sign up for a 

phone call instead. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Cathie Lampert  
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